
Spare Clothes 

 

If your child has borrowed 

spare clothes from the nursery, 

could you please kindly return 

them as our supplies are very 

low at the moment. 

We also ask if parents could 

kindly donate any unwanted 

socks, pants, knickers, 

tights and trousers. This would 

be greatly appreciated. 
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School Admission 
Please make sure if your 

child is going into 

reception in September 

you apply for your 

child’s reception place 

via the Southwark 

website. 
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/sc

hools-and-education/school-

admissions/how-to-apply-online 

 

 

 

 

Sound of the week 

 
We are reintroducing our sound of the week and 

next week it will be the sound ‘k’, please could you 

work with your child to find something in your 

house that starts with the sound ‘k’ and send a 

picture to your class teacher. This will be used 

both in class and in our live lessons 

Ladybird: 
nsymes@bessemergrange.southwark.sch.uk 
Butterfly:  
aodwubeng@bessemergrange.southwark.sch.uk 

Many thanks,  

 

The Nursery Team 

 

Ladybird – Ned Symes, Gina 

Collingridge 

 

Butterfly – Anastasia Owusu, Jodie 

Speer  

 

Jaci Doherty working throughout 

both classrooms 

 

                                   
 

 
Please, please, 

please label 

your child’s 

belongings!!! 

Our Learning this Week! 

Well done to the children learning from home, it’s been great to 

see you all accessing the live lessons and videos. Please continue 

to upload your lovely work and to attend your live lessons at 

10am each day, we love seeing you! 

In school this week, the children have had a great time. We 

have been learning about ‘Environmental Sounds’ and the 

children have enjoyed many listening activities including going 

on a sound walk in the nature garden, playing noisy neighbour 

and making musical shakers. 
Have a great week! 
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